                                FUNDRAISING REPORT-JANUARY 2022
We are planning to run another online memorabilia auction before Easter. Please contact me if you have any prizes (large or small) you may wish to donate. I am happy to arrange collection. Our most recent donations include a framed Matt Ingram goalie shirt, signed shirts, photos and a football, but we still need more!
We are continuing with our distribution of QBC leaflets in the local community to try and increase participation in the draw. To date, leafleting has taken place in parts of Flackwell Heath and Hazlemere. This month’s potential jackpot, if the blue ball is drawn, will again be over £2000.
As you will be aware, we are planning an Online Football Quiz Night on Friday 28th January ko 7pm. Please go to our website to sign up. All proceeds will go to Wycombe Wanderers Women to help with the running of the teams.
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